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May 2025

Dear Friends and Prayer Partners,

Greetings In the mighty name of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ!

We thank and praise God for the success of our Vacation Bible
School 2025. We thank God for His provision. We distributed 230
packs of school supplies to our children center who attended our
Vacation Bible school.

Word of God was shared and 10 parents who first time to attend in
the church during our VBS accepted the Lord as their personal
Savior.

How God moves in so mysterious ways always amazes me. He always
prove that with God nothing shall be Impossible. His blessing is
always on time.

To our dedicated prayer warriors, faithful ministry partners thank
you for your generosity for helping us carrying the burden and
making these things possible for the Glory of the Lord.

Seeing the sweet smile and great appreciation of those hundreds of
children is priceless. They enjoyed the games, crafts, food and most
importantly, listening to Gods word. Thank you for being a channel
of blessings for those children.May the Lord bless you abundantly.
To God be the Glory!
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